
17/10/2018 

MRS Joanna Golding Lowe 
- 21 Penrith AVE 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097 
Golding_joanna@yahoo.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1481 - 1 / 0 Veterans Parade NARRABEEN NSW 2101

I strongly oppose the installation of a 40m telecommunications tower within Wheeler Heights 
and specifically within the War Vets precinct. My objection is based primarily on the basis of 
the close proximity of the tower to 2 primary schools. 

Research is showing that these towers are causing significant and increasing health issues to 
people who are exposed to the transmissions on an ongoing regular basis. It is therefore not 
acceptable to have a tower near a high population of children who will be exposed to these 
transmissions every single day. 

In addition to the health issues, it goes without saying that the structure will be unsightly and 
will take away from the beauty of our suburb. 

I trust that you will review this application and reject it to ensure the health and safety of the 
children of Wheeler Heights.

Yours sincerely

Joanna Golding Lowe 

Sent: 17/10/2018 11:23:25 PM
Subject: Online Submission


